
Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Team Building Days at the Sir Harold Hillier Gardens for all Year 7 students

We hope your son/daughter is looking forward to taking part in the Year 7 Team
Building Day.

As a reminder students will be visiting Sir Harold Hillier Gardens on the following
days.
The students have been divided by tutor groups. This is listed below:

● Wednesday 14th September 2021 – Alba and Bedford (A1,A2,B1,B2)
● Thursday 15th September 2021 – Driscoll and Jubilee (D1,D2,J1,J2)
● Friday 16th September 2021 – Sovereign and Paxton (P1,P2,S1,S2)

Students should arrive at school at 8.30am and wait in the piazza for their group
leader. Students should not go to tutor.

We plan to return to school at approximately 3.00pm but depending on traffic may be
slightly early/late. If we do arrive early students will be allowed to leave the school
site as soon as we arrive back unless you state otherwise.

Students should arrive in appropriate clothing suitable for the weather (non-school
uniform ensuring that shoes are suitable for walking, trainers are advisable), with a
packed lunch and plenty of water for a day of exploring the gardens. A packed lunch
will be provided for students who are entitled to free school meals. Being the middle
of September all weather eventualities should be considered and planned for as the
day will be outside with very little cover. If the weather is hot, please can you ensure
that your child brings sunscreen with them should the need arise. Please be aware
that they will be responsible for applying the suncream themselves.

If you have not already done so please complete the parental agreement form online
through your Parentpay account to give consent for your son/daughter to attend this
trip. You will be asked to provide your emergency contact details and any relevant
medical information. If you have not already activated your Parentpay account and
require your login details please do not hesitate to contact the Finance Office at
finance@wildern.org

If you would like your son/daughter to attend, the online Parentpay medical
and consent forms need to be completed by Thursday 8th September at the
very latest.

We sincerely hope that this team building day will provide your son/daughter with an
experience that they will remember for many years to come.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Thomas
Senior Lead for Pastoral, Wellbeing and Intervention (SLT)
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